
Date Issued:  July 22, 2024
Notice Type: Product Discontinuation
Product Type: BX, CX and FX

Change Notification Summary

Products Affected

BXXXYY-CCCPP BX2-XXXYYY-CCCPP

CXXXYY-CCCPP BX2-XXXYYY-CCCPPC

FXXXYYZ-CCCPP FX2-XXXYYYZ-CCCPP

Inventory Action

None Required. 

Should you need support, please contact Ai Customer Service or Sales.

Installed Product Action

None Required

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION
Ai PCN No: 173

10/31/2024 November 30, 2024

Advanced Illumination (Ai) will be discontinuing the sale of BXXXYY, CXXXYY and FXXXYY Backlights on October 
31, 2024, and will be recommending the new BX2 Series to replace BX and CX, and FX2 as a replacement for the 
FX. The BX2 and FX2 Series provides an improvement in light output, structural rigidity, emitting window uniformity, 
and efficiency, at no additional cost over the original BX, CX and FX designs.  In addition the measurement system 
will be changing from imperial to metric, so a BX0404 will be replaced with BX2-100100.     

Please contact your Ai Sales Representative if you have any questions.

Replacement Product     Old PN Last Ship DateLast Order Date

10/31/2024

10/31/2024

November 30, 2024

November 30, 2024

F-SAL-002


